
 

 
 To Whom It May Concern,  
 
We had the pleasure of working with Mike Gogel over the summer of 2014. We had a $250,000 practice 
facility renovation scheduled and no idea who we would want to design it. 
  
Mike was a bit of an unknown architect to us, however, during his presentation and proposal for his 
services we knew he was a perfect fit.  Mike was far and away more prepared and more engaged than 
the six other architects we interviewed.  We felt extremely comfortable with Mike right from the 
beginning. 
  
In my opinion, bringing Mike on board was just as if not more important than the contractor we hired. 
Mike was incredibly professional and respectful of our wishes as he blended our ideas with his expertise. 
He really worked hand in glove with us on our behalf overseeing the renovation to ensure contractor 
quality and protecting project integrity as well as our investment.   The project was completed on time 
and under budget. 
 
Mike made the experience a very educational one for me and I cannot express how important our 
working relationship was to our success.  It has been just over a year now and the community has 
benefited from a quality practice facility and express their gratitude for Mike’s work on a daily basis. 
  
The experience was such a positive one for our community that Mike Gogel Design Services will be our 

preferred vendor when we have other course projects in the future. 

Should you have any questions regarding Mike Gogel’s work, professionalism or expertise please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Professionally,  

Bernie Eaton, PGA  

Director of Golf Operations 

SaddleBrooke One Golf Club 

(520) 917 – 3750 

beaton@saddlebrooke.org 
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